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By David L. Disler

The recreational use of marijuana is likely coming to New Jersey in 2018.  Therefore, New Jersey employers must be 
prepared for the likely upcoming changes to the law governing the recreational and medical use of cannabis.

To read the full article, please click here.

Recreational and Medical Marijuana In New 
Jersey What is an Employer To Do?

https://pbnlaw.com/attorneys/disler-david/
https://pbnlaw.com/media/986301/Employment-Law-Monthly-November-2017-Recreational-and-Medical-Marijuana-In-New-Jersey-What-Is-An-Employer-To-Do.pdf

